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George Lloyd

From: mark abbott <mark.abbott@cotonpc.org>
Sent: 25 April 2021 22:08
To: Phil Swann; C2Caudit
Cc: Richard Bowler; mark abbott
Subject: Coton Parish Council submission to the Independent Auditor: C2C 
Attachments: CPC final submission[2].pdf; Coton Parish Council - Audit response to Cambourne to 

Cambridge Statement of Assumptions  and Constraints[1][3].pdf

Dear Phil 
 
Please find attached our submission with respect to the review of the C2C assumptions and constraints. 
 
Many thanks again for considering and agreeing to our request for a weekend extension.  
 
Kind regards, Mark 
 
Mark Abbott 
Chair  
Coton Parish Council 
[Redacted] 
 


